Program Committee Meeting Notes September 27, 2007

Discussed when to hold NASFAA training.  Trainers felt they would only need 4 ½ hours and preferred presenting it in one session instead of splitting it up.  After some discussion it was decided to hold the training Tuesday afternoon before the conference.  This will create some down time Wednesday morning before the conference starts but we thought this might be a good time to have the members participate in a service project.

Discussed the possibility of doing another reality store event that Wednesday morning.  Discussion was that it might be to late to try to pull that together.  Cindy Seyfer and Amy Gaffney will work together to identify a service project (or several) that the membership could participate with that morning.

Instead of a silent auction we will be asking members to bring something; canned food, paper products, etc. with them to the conference for donation.

Joan will e-mail moderator forms this week.  Please have them completed and return by Friday October 5. 

Joan is working on the menu, a little concerned over the price of the food.   She is going to try to work with the hotel with the goal of having the $95 conference registration cover the cost of the food.  

Jeanne Barness has sent out the sponsorship information.

Entertainment    Amy has 7 boat kits for the scavenger hunt/build your own boat event.  She is going to try to find a couple of more if possible.  Matt Starkweather will provide 3 hours of Karaoke for $250.00 sounds like that is a go.
Discussed who we needed to provide complimentary rooms too:

MASFAA president

IASFAA president

Keynote speaker

State Exchange representative

Jen Sassman indicated she had everything squared away with the program printing.

No other discussion.  

